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Cub Scout Program Change is Coming
Beginning June 1, 2015, there will be a significant change in the Cub Scout Program.

At the NWD March Roundtable the District Advancement Committee will present the upcoming changes.  If you’d like to get a head start on learning the new program, “google” Cub Scout Program changes.”
Eagle Board of Review Pool
Over the past two years, the District Advancement Committee (DAC) has relied upon a group of district Scoutmasters, Assistant Scoutmasters, Committee Chairs, and Committee members to volunteer to sit on NWD Eagle Boards of Review.
During January, February, and March 2015, the DAC will open the list for re-registration of those currently on the list and for those who may wish to serve.  Board Pool Members may be registered with the BSA, or not.  Members must be 21 years of age or older and have an understanding of the rank of Eagle and the BSA in general.  Sign-up sheets will be provided at the noted roundtables.
The Eagle’s Nest
A couple of reminders:  When you use the 2014 Workbook, you MUST download it using SAVE AS, or do a SAVE AS the first time the scout writes in it. Please use the Scout's last name as the new file name. 

The Beneficiary form, Navigating the Eagle Scout Service Project, must be given to the Beneficiary at the time of Proposal signing. The Beneficiary now approves the Final Plan.
Eagle Coach and Merit Badge Counselor Training
Training is scheduled for Saturday, December 13, 2014, at Christ the King Lutheran Church.  Register at the District Training website. 
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Venturing
In 2015, the DAC will focus on  Venturing advancement.  To that end, the DAC is happy to announce the appointment of Angelina Orfei as the NWD Vice Chair of Venturing Advancement.  Angelia will be introduced at the December Roundtable.  Questions regarding Venturing advancement should be directed to Angelina at Angeliaorfeiventuring@gmail.com. 
NWD DAC Procedures Update
When a Scout (Cub Scout and Boy Scout), his family, or the Scout’s Unit believes that the Scout should proceed through his Scouting career under “special needs,” the NWD Advancement Chair must be contacted to begin the process.

Likewise, a Life Scout who may need time after his 18th birthday, and thus must request an extension of time to complete his Eagle requirements after his 18th birthday, must contact the NWD Advancement Chair to begin that process.
A “Disputed Eagle Board of Review” is a rare thing in the NWD.  However, it does happen when a Unit Leader or Unit Committee Chair does not believe the Scout has completed all requirements for the rank of Eagle and therefor refuses to sign the Eagle Application.  Under disputed circumstances, the Eagle Candidate is entitled to an “Eagle Board of Review Under Disputed Circumstances.”  There are very specific procedures, now established by the Council Advancement Committee.  These procedures start with contacting the district’s Advancement Chair.
Join the DAC
The DAC continues to seek individuals who have an interest in Cub Scout, Boy Scout, and Venturing Advancement.  Please contact DAC Chair Terry Peterson at tpeter1216@comcast.net if you have an interest.
The NWD Advancement Committee wishes everyone Happy Holidays and the best in Scouting in 2015.

